PLEASE NOTE

IMPORTANT CHANGE IN DISTRIBUTION
OF BI-MONTHLY MAILOUTS

In a continuing effort to reduce costs associated with the
distribution of printed materials, beginning on February 1,
2006, institutions will no longer receive a hard copy
notification of Group protocols and protocol changes on the
1% and 15" of each month from the Operations Office. All
Principal Investigators, Head CRAs and any designated
Mailing CRAs will receive a broadcast email on the 1% and

15" as notification that the mailout has been posted on the

Group website: http://swog.org.

In the event you have problems downloading any mailout
items and should need an item sent to you, the Protocol
Request Form will continue to be available on the Members

logon side - Clinical Trials link.



